Cumberland/Lincoln Woonsocket
BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
(401) 333-4850 OF NORTHERN RHODE ISLAND (401) 766-9242

TO: Ocean State Disaster Team
RE: Donation

DATE: July 25,2023

This is to document that the Boys & Girls Clubs of Northern RI (BGCNRI) has received the
following donation from Ocean State Disaster Team:

15 Boxes containing 2 four-foot Christmas Trees each.

BGCNRI is a non-profit corporation serving the youth of the community. We are grateful for the
donation and will be distributing them to families in need during the holiday season.

Should you have any questions, comments, or concerns regarding this matter please contact
Michael Kenyon at (401) 333-4850 or at MikeK@BGCNRIorg.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL S. KENYON
Director of Family/Community Engagement

One James J. McKee Way * PO Box 7505 * Cumberland, Rl 02864

www.bgcnri.org



